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Executive 31.8.17 

Addendum to Item 4.-  

Car Park Fees and Charges 2018 
 

As set out in Paragraph 3.1 of the report below are the comments from Warwick 
Town Council on the proposed Car Park Fees and Charges. 
 

“Warwick Town Council’s comments - Warwick Town Council supports the move 
to bring parking charges in Kenilworth in line with Warwick.  Councillors would 

like to see a joined-up strategy, WCC & WDC working together, with on and off-
street parking reviews.   
 

The parking proposal was put forward at the Warwick Town Council Economic 
and Tourism Committee which has members from the Warwick Chamber of 

Trade and Business community. Members of the Chamber of Trade had no issues 
with the proposed charges however expressed concerns over the situation at 
Linen Street MSCP and the potential loss of parking to the town centre.” 


